
CHIGNIK LAKE LSAC MEETING MINUTES 
September 25, 2017 

 
TIME CALLED TO ORDER: 4:17 P.M. by Clinton Boskofsky 
 
ROLL CALL: Clinton Boskofsky, Ted Shangin Jr., Nina Garner 
 
VISITORS: Barbra Donachy, Rob Fagerquist 
 
APPROVAL OF AGENDA: Unanimous approval 
 
APPROVAL OF PREVIOUS MINUTES: Unanimous approval 
 
REPORTS: Rob Fagerquist reported 10 students in middle/high school. At this early point of the 
year there is not much to discuss; things are proceeding normally. State testing results were 
reviewed and plans for the future in our shortened school year were considered.  
 
Barbra Donachy reported 9 students in K-5. All is well in the elementary classroom. 
 
Nina Garner reported that the preschool will have 2 students beginning the week of October 
2nd.  
 
NEW BUSINESS: CALENDAR: The 2017-2018 school calendar was presented to the LSAC. 
Upcoming events, such as Halloween, Thanksgiving, as well as Parent-Teacher conferences and 
Teacher In-service were discussed and planned. Halloween celebrations are to be held on the 
evening of October 31st (a Tuesday) from 5-7PM. Letters stressing attendance and adherence to 
school and district policies from Joe Ward and Ty Mase were presented and discussed.  
 
BREAKFAST PROGRAM: The particulars of the Breakfast Program were presented and discussed. 
All agree this is a great plan. 
 
NEXT ELECTIONS: Next elections are to be held in March of next year (2018). A discussion began 
as to moving all elections to March (two seats are up, one in October and another November of 
2018) for easier voting was begun, but it was decided to wait for more members of the LSAC to 
be present before officially altering the terms of office for the two seats in question. 
 
NEXT MEETING: Next meeting scheduled for October 16th, 2017 
 
DISMISSAL: Meeting dismissed at 5:48 P.M. 


